
The Ohio Chapter of the
American Public Works
Association (APWA) is

issuing two $1,000
scholarships to Graduate

Students majoring in  
Civil Engineering, Public

Administration,  
or a closely related field. 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
AVAILABLE!

Go to  
http://ohio.apwa.net  

for details

THE APPLICATION
DEADLINE IS  

FEBRUARY 28TH, 2019 

http://ohio.apwa.net/

